TOWN OF WILLIAMSTOWN SELECTBOARD MEETING MAY 15, 2017 Site Visit to Pine Ridge Road

Present: Matt Rouleau, Francis Covey, Scott Vaillancourt, Ed McGlynn, Rodney Graham, Jackie Higgins, Denny Hebert, Sylvie Hebert and Raymond Seaver.

Matt Rouleau, Chairman called meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

Walked Pine Ridge Road from Vermont Rte. 64 to Sylvie Hebert's residents. Bridge at beginning of road needs new steel guardrails. A hammerhead turnaround will need to be installed at the top of the road 35 feet long by 25 feet wide. 4" to 6" of top coat material will need to be installed. Residents of the road are responsible for all cost incurred to bring road up to Town Standards before approval of Town taking over.

Public Hearing will be held on June 12 at 7:30 p.m.

Adjourn - Francis made motion to adjourn 6:50 p.m. Scott Second. So moved.

Respectfully Submitted, Jacqueline Higgins

Matt Pouloau

Scott Vaillancourt

Francis Covey

Rodney Graham

Ed McGlynn